
	

	
		
January	2018	
	
	
Dear	Municipality	of	South	Huron,		
	
Hello	from	the	Huron	Perth	Agriculture	and	Water	Festival	(HPAWF)	Steering	Committee!		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
We	sincerely	hope	you	will	be	able	to	attend	the	HPAWF	VIP	tour	and	 luncheon.	This	event	gives	you	an	
opportunity	 to	 meet	 with	 the	 volunteers	 that	 make	 the	 festival	 possible.	 You	 will	 be	 able	 to	 witness	
firsthand	how	children	are	engaged	as	they	are	immersed	in	a	learning	opportunity	about	our	local	farming	
community,	and	our	world	of	water	that	we	need	to	conserve	and	protect.	Your	support	is	what	makes	the	
Huron	Perth	Agriculture	and	Water	Festival	a	success!		
	
Sincerely,		

The Huron Perth Agriculture and Water Festival Steering Committee 	
	
Please	RSVP	with	number	of	attendees	by	March	30st	2018.			
	
RSVP	Contact:		

Elizabeth	at	huronperthfestival@gmail.com	or	519-871-6088	
	
Thank	you	for	your	support!	

The	steering	committee	would	like	to	officially	invite	you	to	a	VIP	TOUR	of	the		
2018	Huron	Perth	Agriculture	and	Water	Festival!	

	
Seaforth	&	District	Community	Centre	Arena	

122	Duke	Street	
Seaforth,	Ontario,	N0K	1W0	

	
Wednesday,	April	11th	-	10:30	AM	

	
~After	the	tour,	we	would	be	pleased	if	you	would	join	us	for	lunch~	

	
This	event	gives	our	committee	an	opportunity	to	THANK	YOU	for	your	

GENEROUS	CONTRIBUTION	to	the	Huron	Perth	Agriculture	and	Water	Festival!	
	


